
 

Dear Families,  

This week we are heading off on our first walking excursion for the term.  Session 1 had a 
great day yesterday at the Police Stn, Fire Stn and the park.  We had lots of fun and we 
all enjoyed our day.  Plenty of photos of the day on Kinderloop.  Session 2 will be off on 
their excursion tomorrow and we are confident that they will have a great day also. 

We have excursions coming up in the coming weeks to the Library, Big Sky Stories and the 
Train Museum.   

Term 3 

Week 3 

Canteen Menu 

The canteen is in the 
process of changing 
their menu.  We will 
update the menu for 
preschool once we 

have been informed 
by the canteen. 

 

Sickness / Illness 
A reminder to please 

keep your child home if 
they are unwell.  

RSV is going around 
Broken Hill at present. 

Please see the guide for 
RSV on the back of this 

weeks newsletter. 

School Photos 

School photos will be on 
Wednesday 9th August. 

We would like to encourage all 
students to come to school and 
get your photo taken for the 

class photos. 

We will have details on the time 
that students are required to 
come in the next few days and 
will post this information on 

Kinderloop.  Please ask Miss Jo 
or Miss Zammit if you are      

unsure of any details. 

 Kinderloop 

We would like to encourage all 
parents to upload Kinderloop 
app on a device at home as we 
use this secure platform to 

share information and photos. 

Miss Zammit is our ‘Kinderloop 
Wizz’ so if you are having issues 

accessing or 
downloading 

Kinderloop then 
I am sure she 

will happily     
assist you. 




